
Environment Select Committee 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 26 February 2013 
 
Review of Affordable Warmth 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The final report and recommendations were agreed by Cabinet on 7 February. The 
Committee will receive an Action Plan on how the recommendations will be 
implemented at their next meeting on 4 March.  
 
 
Review of Community Safety and Security Services 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee agreed the scope and project plan at the meeting on 21 January 
2013, and were also presented with performance data and customer feedback, 
including: 
 

• Performance reports for 2011/12 and Q2 2012/13  

• Index of Multiple Deprivation 

• Reported Crime Statistics 

• Community Services Customer Satisfaction Survey 

• Community Safety Audit 

• Viewpoint survey 

• Complaints, Compliments Commendations and Comments for 2011/12 and 
Q2 2012/13 

• IPSOS MORI Residents survey  
 
The Committee also met on 11 February to identify areas for draft recommendations. 
These areas focus on supporting discussions with other Tees Valley Authorities 
regarding CCTV and community alarm services infrastructure, supporting the 
development of Flare to enable limited access to the public, and ensuring that the 
impact of the review of the concierge service being carried out by Vela Homes is 
monitored.  
 
The final report and recommendations are due to be agreed at the meeting on 4 
March, and then scheduled to be presented to Cabinet in April 2013.  


